
MILLIKENCO.GOV 

 
Finance/ Utility Billing 

M i l l i k e n  M e s s e n g e r  F e b r u a r y  2 0 1 6  

PLEASE	remember	to	put	your	
FULL	UTILITY	ACCOUNT	NUM-
BER	on	your	check	or	money	
order.	This	ensures	that	your	
payment	will	be	credited	to	

the	proper	address.	You	can	
also	pay	your	bill	online	at	
www.xpressbillpay.com.		

Thank	you		

Code Enforcement 
	

We	would	like	to	remind	residents	to	make	
sure	your	house	numbers	are	visible	from	the	
street	and	not	missing.		This	will	make	it		
easier	for	emergency	vehicles	to	ϐind		

your	house.		
	

If	you	have	any	other	questions	please	contact	
Ofϐicer	Lori	Ehrlich		
at	970‐660‐5042.	

T O W N  O F  
M I L L I K E N  

POLICE	AND	EMERGENCY	
CONTACT	INFORMATION	
	
Emergency	/Urgent	
Police	Response	
(24/7)	911	
	
Non-Emergency	Police	
Response		
(970)	356-1212x4	

Milliken	Police		
(970)	587-2772	
M-F	8am-5pm	

Town	Hall		
(970)	587-4331	
	

 

	Mobile	Food	Pantry	
The	Town	of	Milliken	is		

partnering	with	the	Weld	Food	

Bank	to	provide	fresh	produce	

and	other	grocery	items	to	the	
community.		

Next	distribution	date:		

Wednesday,	February	24th	
10:00	am-12:00	pm	Town	Hall			

 
Community Assistance 

Town Hall 
 

Please	make	sure	your	trash	and		

recycling	receptacles	are	out		

Monday	mornings	by	7am	to		

avoid	being	missed.		

If	your	trash	is	not	serviced,	it	will	be	
picked	up	the	following		

trash	day.		

	

Parks  
		PDC	Energy	is	currently	pulling	the	gas	wells	at	Fitness,	Florence	and	Frank	Farms	
Park	on	the	Westside	of	town.	There	will	be	a	lot	of	equipment	on	these	sites	and	a	lot	

of	work	being	done	to	the	site.	In	order	to	ensure	public	safety,	a	temporary	chain	

link	fence	will	be	installed	around	these	parks.	There	will	be	some	trafϐic	and	equip‐

ment	movement	during	February	and	March	to	permanently	close	off	these	wells.	

Any	damage	to	the	parks	turf/infrastructure	will	be	repaired	this	spring	by	PDC	ener‐
gy.	If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	while	PDC	is	on	site	please	call	Town	Hall	at	

970‐587‐4331	and	ask	for	Josh	Roseberry	or	Martha	Perkins.	We	are	excited	to	not	

see	these	“eye	sores”	in	our	parks	anymore.	The	Town	thanks	PDC	Energy	for	taking	

the	wells	out	and	their	contribution	of	$	75,000	to	upgrade	Frank	Farms	Park	this	

coming	year.		

C o m m u n i t y  H a p p e n i n g s  



 

	
Hope	all	enjoyed	the	“white‐knuckled”	AFC	Championship	game,	which	left	yours	

truly	hoarse	and	speechless.		Not	a	lot	I	can	say	for	February	except:	
	

Go	Broncos!!!!	
	
	

Milt	Tokunaga,	Mayor	
MTokunaga@millikenco.gov	
970.744.3007	

The	Police	department	would	like	
to	remind	residents	of	ordi‐
nance		11-1-20.	-	Snow	and	ice	
removal	from	sidewalks.		

The	owner,	occupant,	lessee	or	per‐
son	in	possession	or	control	of	any	
premises	or	property	shall	main‐
tain	the	sidewalks	adjoining	such	
premises	or	property,	and	shall	re‐
move	and	clear	away,	or	cause	to	
be	removed	or	cleared	away,	snow	

Word from the Mayor 

C A L E N D A R  
	
Mon,	Feb	1,	8,	15,	22	&	29	Trash	Pick-up		
	
Mon,	Feb	1,	15	&	29	Recycle	Pick-up		
Mon,	Feb	8	&	22	Mad	Russian/Mill	Iron	
Recycle	Pick-up	
	
Wed,	Feb	3	&	17		Planning	Commission,	
Meeting	House	7:00pm	
	
Mon,	Feb	8	Historical		Society,	Heritage	
House	6:00pm	
	
Tues,	Feb	9	MBA,	Welcome	Center,	6:00pm	
	
Mon,	Feb	10	&	24	Town	Board,	Meeting	
House,	7:00pm		
	
Thursday,	Feb	18	Milliken	Housing		
Authority		
	
Thursday,	Feb	18	Bedtime	Reading	,	Meet‐
ing	House	6:30pm	

Spotlights  for February– Snow Removal  

	
	

	

 

 

	

February	2016	

and	ice	from	sidewalks	in	all	busi‐
ness	districts	within	the	Town	by	
four	(4)	business	hours	after	the	ces‐
sation	of	any	fall	of	snow,	sleet	or	
freezing	rain	or	by	the	beginning	
hours	of	the	next	business	day	fol‐
lowing	such	fall,	whichever	period	is	
shorter,	and	from	all	other	sidewalks	
in	the	Town	within	twenty‐four	(24)	
hours	of	the	cessation	of	any	fall	of	
snow,	sleet	or	freezing	rain.	

FENCE	PERMITS	
The	Town	of	Milliken	requires	all	new	and	repaired	fences	to	get	
a	courtesy	permit	at	Town	Hall.	The	permit	takes	24	to	48	hours	
for	land	use	approval.	If	you	have	any	other	questions	please	

contact	Caree	at	Town	Hall	today.		


